BALD WIN TIMES
March 18, 2018

. There will be a joint meeting of Session and Deacons
today after worship.

e Come help our neighbors on Saturday, March 24, from 8am - ??? One of our members
noticed that Sweet Hollow Presbyterian had been damaged in recent storms and asked
how our congregation could help. Bring rakes, trimmers, chainsaws, and other yard
tools. There will be jobs for people of all abilities -- heavy lifting down to weeding and
sorting. Bagels and coffee will be served.

. Easter vigil help needed. We will be bringing the story of
Ezekiel and the dry bones to life. Pastor Adam needs your help. If you can be at the vigil
and are willing to assist, we’ll meet to rehearse on March 25th and still have time to enjoy
pancakes.

This Week

Presbyterian Women'’s Breakfast
The Presbyterian Women’s Breakfast will be Tuesday, March 20 at 10:00 a.m. at the Baldwin
Coach Diner.

Men’s Dinner
The Men’s Dinner will be Wednesday, March 21 at 7:00 p.m. Please contact Howard Batsford
for more information, 516-223-6688.

Bible Study
Bible Study will meet on Thursday mornings from 10:00-11:00 a.m. in the Parlor.

Bell Choir Rehearsal
The Bell Choir will meet for rehearsal on Thursdays at 7:00 p.m. in the Sanctuary.

Adult Choir Rehearsal
The Adult Choir will meet for rehearsal on Thursdays at 8:00 p.m. in the Parlor.

Next Week

Palm Sunday/Pancake Breakfast

We celebrate Palm Sunday on March 25. A Pancake Breakfast will take place following
worship. Cost: Adults $5, Children $2, Family max $15. All are welcome!!

One Great Hour of Sharing
The One Great Hour of Sharing will be received on Palm Sunday, March 25. Please plan to
support this special offering. Don’t forget to bring back your filled fish boxes on that day!

Cook for the INN

The Interfaith Nutrition Network (INN) is a ministry dedicated to serving the needs of the
hungry in our local community. Sign up in the narthex to donate specific food items and/or
help us cook on Monday, March 26 at 7:00 p.m. Thank you for supporting this ministry!




Threads

Do you knit, crochet, work on needle point, or simply enjoy good conversation? Threads may
be the perfect fellowship opportunity for you! We hope to see you at 1:00 p.m. on Wednesday,
March 28 in the Parlor.

Maundy Thursday
We will have a Maundy Thursday communion service on March 29 at 8:00 p.m.

Easter Vigil

The Presbyterian Church of Sweet Hollow will be holding an Easter Vigil on Holy Saturday,
March 31 at 6:30 p.m. The Easter vigil illuminates the story of our salvation; it journeys from
death and darkness to light and life. Participants will begin by an outdoor fire, light their own
candles from the Christ light, then travel into the Sanctuary. The Vigil is an
intergenerational, family-friendly, moving, creative worship experience. The Presbytery of
Long Island will join us for our Easter Vigil. Please bring a snack to share at the end of
worship.

Upcoming
Church Office Closed
The church office will be closed on Monday, April 2.

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF MARCH 18, 2018
Sunday 3/18 5% Sunday in Lent

9:00 a.m. Adult Choir rehearsal
10:00 a.m. Worship/Sunday School
11:00 a.m. Cotfee Hour
11:30 a.m. Session & Deacon joint meeting
Tuesday 10:00 a.m. PW Breakfast
7:30 p.m. Gamblers Anonymous
Wednesday 7:00 p.m. Men’s Dinner
7:30 p.m. Alcoholics Anonymous
Thursday 10:00 a.m. Bible Study
7:00 p.m. Bell Choir rehearsal
8:00 p.m. Adult Choir rehearsal
Friday Church Office closed
Saturday 7:30 p.m. Alcoholics Anonymous (Beginners Group)
9:00 p.m. Alcoholics Anonymous
Sunday 3/25 Palm Sunday/One Great Hour of Sharing/Pancake Breakfast
9:00 a.m. Adult Choir rehearsal
10:00 a.m. Worship/Sunday School

Leader in Worship: Susan Aksionoff
Ushers: Bobbi Angelillo & Carol Sue Barnett



11:00 a.m. Pancake Breakfast



